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Conversation Café 
Registration is open for the next Conversation Café with Dr. Shyamala Kiru who will be discussing “Fostering 
Confidence in Children”. Our school council is offering two sessions to attend (10:30 and 6:30). Grab a friend, 
a neighbour or family member and join us!! See the attached flyer or register through this LINK. 
 

School Council Meeting 
We had a productive School Council meeting on Monday. The council has raised over $10,000 through the 
Read-a-thon. Thank you to all parents who have supported the school by helping their child get pledges! We 
will be doing the draw for prizes on Monday.  
 

Autism Awareness Week 
Our school (headed up Ms. Sacco) raised funds for Autism Canada during a weeklong focus on autism. There 
were many fruitful conversations in the school and important questions asked and answered. In the end, we 
raised over $700 to support people with autism and their families. 
 

Spring Weather---A Great Time to Walk to School 
Now that spring has sprung and walking to school is enjoyable, please consider either sending your child with 
a friend, or walking as a family to school in the morning!! This is a great way to start the day and get the mind 
working and relaxed and ready to learn!! 
 

Stacking Success!! 
On Saturday, May 5th at Bur Oak High School, 32 Legacy students competed against 8 other schools in their 
first Sport Stacking Tournament. Our students from Grades 1 to 7 earned 44 medals and 7 ribbons. 
It was a wonderful experience and we thank all Stackers for their exemplary behaviour: family & friends for 
all the cheering from the stands and our Teacher Coaches for their dedication! Some students are moving on 
to Regional Finals on June 7th. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx
https://docs.google.com/a/gapps.yrdsb.ca/spreadsheet/ccc?key=0AqCpEc-dVjjwdGFaWnNaZGljRUQ3dXozdWN2b3JHLVE&usp=sharing


 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR IN AGENDA FORMAT IS ON OUR WEBSITE 
 

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR LINK ON OUR WEBSITE 
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx


 

 

Thursday April 17, 2014. 
 
To: Parents/Guardians of Grade 6-8 Students 
From: Mr. Pavey 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Thursday, May 15th, grades 4-8 students will perform in our “Spring Showcase”.  This concert will 
feature student learning and will highlight the great musical talent we have at Legacy. 
 
The concert will be held in our school gym at 6:30pm and will feature group vocal, recorder, dance, and 
band performances.  Also, we will be treated with smaller group and individual performances. 
On this day, students will be dismissed at their regular time of 3:30, and will need to arrive back at school 
for 6:00pm.   
 
Tickets cost $5, and all the proceeds from this event will go directly back into our music program through 
purchasing of new musical instruments for the school.  There is no limit on the number of tickets per 
family so be sure to purchase early!  For those who are interested in reserving a seat in the front three 
rows, we have special Premium Seating for $10 a ticket.  PLEASE NOTE ALL PREMIUM SEATS ARE 
SOLD OUT.  There will be a limited number of rear gym seats available for a Thursday morning school 
performance, with tickets available for purchase at the door. 
 
Please fill out and return the ticket order below, along with cash, or cheque made to Legacy Public 
School, stating how many tickets are being purchased.  Students will give their orders to their homeroom 
teachers. 
 
Thank you for your support of what will be a great evening! 
 
 
Mr. Pavey 
Grade 6-8 Music Teacher 
 
 
 
 
Student Name _________________________            Homeroom Teacher _________________________ 
 
  
_________ (state number of tickets) @ $5.00 each 
 
 
 
Amount of money enclosed _________________ 



Fostering Confidence                         
in Your Children 

 
 

The School Council is very pleased to invite all parents and guardians 
to: “Fostering Confidence in your Children” - hosted by Dr. 
Shyamala Kiru. The purpose of this session is to help you find the tools 
you require to increase confidence, and therefore decreasing anxiety in 
your children. 
 
Dr. Shyamala Kiru has spent over a decade working with hundreds of 
individuals, couples and families.  She is a Registered Marriage and 
Family Therapist with the American and Ontario Association of 
Marriage and Family Therapy, and currently serves as their Chair of 
Public Relations.  She holds a Masters in Counselling and a Doctorate 
in Marriage and Family Therapy.        
 
She is a consultant for the Heath Services Team at a York Region 
Private School and is a media expert for sources such as the Discovery 
Channel, Chatelaine and the Globe and Mail.  She regularly delivers 
psycho-educational workshops as well as professional development for 
schools all across York Region.   
 
We will be offering two different times to attend, once during the day 
and once during the evening.   
 
Date: Tuesday, May 27th, 2014  
Time:  10:30 - 12:30 am  
     6:30 -  8:30 pm 
 
Babysitting services and light refreshments will be available at both 
sessions. 
 
Please click on the following link register: 

 
RSVP 

We are looking forward to seeing you there!   
 
School Council 
 
 
 

  

https://docs.google.com/a/gapps.yrdsb.ca/forms/d/1r91S8k9XA_JTHwbNsLePxVWDlsaXTKj2aw_PClx2RsA/viewform�


YOGA, ZUMBA & 

EXERCISE  

MAKE FRIENDS  

FREE CHILD CARE, 

SNACKS  
www.fsyr.ca  

Please join us together with other 

women, have fun and discuss topics 

that matter to you and your families! 

When:  Monday, May 5th, 2014   

Languages:  Tamil and English  

WHERE:    Legacy Public School in Markham  

61 Russell Jarvis Drive 

 

Time:  6:30 to 8:30 pm       Yoga or  Zumba  included   

You are welcome to Join Anytime! 

Language specific funding provided by  

How to help your child with 

literacy and math  

For Registration and more information call 

Initha Subramaniam at  (905 ) 884 2046 ext 270  or  

FSYR’’s Tamil line at  (416 ) 857-6308 



•	 Police and community 

displays

•	 Police service dog 

demonstrations

•	 Meet members from our 

Emergency Response Unit

•	 Motorcycle demonstrations

For more information about Police Week activities, please visit our website at yrp.ca.

•	 Ride in a motorized car

•	 See the real CSI

•	 Free barbecue for kids

•	 Face painting

Saturday, May 10, 2014
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Community Safety Village
(See map below)




